Dear     ,

We’re writing to tell you about an exciting project Janet and I are involved in this summer, and to ask for your support. I will be part of a team from Community Bible Church here in Nashville which will spend two weeks with one of our missionaries, serving his ministry in whatever ways we can.

We will be travelling to Bonaire, Netherlands Antilles, from July 16-30, 2007. Bonaire is a tough place to serve, I know! Bonaire is a small Caribbean island off the coast of Venezuela. One of Community Bible Church’s missionaries, Totoram Baran, serves as the pastor of International Bible Church there. 
What will we be doing there? We’ll be conducting two weeks of Vacation Bible School for children, one week in English and one week in a Papiamentu-speaking (the local language spoken in very few places) neighborhood. We also plan to be involved in various evangelistic activities during our time there, attempting to reach people with the Gospel through music and sports. We expect to find many other ways to serve the outreach of our missionary while we’re there.
As I mentioned, we hope that you’ll support our participation in this project with your prayers and with a financial contribution. Here are some specific ways that you can pray for us:

· That God would use our team for the strengthening and encouragement of our missionary effort in Bonaire.
· That our team would work well together in preparation and execution of this trip.

· That we would possess the hearts of servants and the readiness to do whatever needs to be done.

· That God would work in us and through us to accomplish His purposes.

The trip will cost approximately $1300.00 per participant. If you would like to contribute to our financial needs for this trip, please make your check payable to Community Bible Church, and write “Team Bonaire” and our names in the memo. We’ve enclosed a self-addressed envelope for this purpose.
We’re really excited about this opportunity to serve God in another culture, and we would love to be able to send you further updates; please let us know if you would like to be a part of Team Bonaire 2007 in any way.
Thank you for your consideration,

Smedly and Janet Yates.

